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Comments: I call on the National Forest Service to reconsider the plans for drastically reducing the Heber Wild

Horse herd to just 50-101 horses. Such low number of individuals are not genetically viable for the health of the

herd. Additionally, you are allowing huge numbers of cattle to graze on those public lands that had been

designated by Congress as wild horse habitat! Nationwide, both the Forest Service and the BLM and waging

wars of eradication on our beloved wild horse herds despite the fact that over 80% of Americans want these

iconic animals preserved and managed according to scientific recommendations. (2013)  NFS and BLM are

bowing to welfare-to-the-rich when allowing ranchers to graze their cattle for pennies on the dollar while

destroying our wild horse herds. THIS MUST BE STOPPED AND THIS MUST BE STOPPED NOW.   


